
 
Carpark Line Marking 

 
 
 
Dear Residents,  
 
We write on behalf of PS 326519P Owners Corporation Committee – Willsmere at 1 Wiltshire Drive, Kew.   
 
To improve and maintain the appearance of our car park, line marking will be carried out on  
 

- Wednesday the 21st of March - Stage 1: red 
- Friday the 23rd of March - Stage 2: blue  
- Monday the 26th of March - Stage 3: green 

 
Line marking schedule at Willsmere from 21st to 26th March 2018 

 

  
 
 
To enable your car space to be properly marked, please have your vehicle removed from the car park between 8.00 
am – 4.00 pm on these days.  
 
You will be unable to enter or leave the car park during these times.  
 
You may park your cars along the Willsmere complex roads or the visitors’ car park and the front Main Building ONLY 
during this work.  
 
Your cooperation is essential and will be most appreciated.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
MICM Property 
Kristen Riddell 
Senior Owners Corporation Manager 
 
Joel Nyoni 
Facility Manager 
 


